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Curso:
The Teaching Center for Trauma, Emergency and MCS RAMBAM Health Care Campus

Descripción:
Course Objectives:


* Comprehending the continuity of treatment of trauma patients in a trauma
system


* Studying the structures involved in the various phases of treatment


* Developing a model of a trauma system appropriate for the student?s country of
origin


* Mass casualty preparedness
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* Location and Accommodation


MASHAV awards a limited number of scholarships. The scholarship covers the cost
of the training program including lectures and field visits, full board
accommodation in double rooms (two participants per room), health insurance (see
below) and transfers to and from the airport. 


Airfares and daily allowance are not included in the scholarship.





* Health Services


Medical insurance covers medical services and hospitalization in case of
emergency. It does not cover the treatment of chronic or serious diseases,
specific medications taken by the participant on a regular basis, dental care
and eyeglasses. Health authorities recommend that visitors to Israel make sure
they have been inoculated against tetanus in the last ten years. Subject to the
full binding policy conditions. Participants are responsible for all other
expenses.


The course will be held at Rambam Health Care Campus , situated at 


HaAliya HaShniya St 8, Haifa.


Participants will be accommodated at a nearby hotel in double rooms (two
participants per room).

Requisitos:
Application Requirements


The course is intended for physicians, nurses and paramedics involved in the
organization and treatment of trauma victims. 


- Applicants must speak and write English fluently.





- Application forms must be completed in English and accompanied by a Curriculum
Vitae in English and a copy of the applicant?s medical degree


- Application forms must be received by Rambam Health Care Campus no later than
February 1, 2016





Once accepted, kindly note the following:


- The course is held daily, for approximately 8 hours; meals are included


- There are no days off for the course duration (May 22?June 3, 2016)


- Provisions will not be made for accommodations before or after the course


- Participants must attend all lectures and activities; failure attend will
prevent the attendee from receiving a course completion certificate





***************************************************************


Application forms and other information may be obtained at the nearest Israeli
mission or at MASHAV?s website: 





http://mashav.mfa.gov.il/MFA/mashav/Courses/Pages/default.aspx.





Completed application forms, including the medical form, should be sent to the
relevant Israeli mission in the respective country.


***************************************************************


Documentos que debe entregar en AUCI:


1. Formulario de la AUCI (solicitarlo en: becas@auci.gub.uy)


2. Decreto 234/86 del 28 de abril de 1986 (solicitarlo en: becas@auci.gub.uy)


3. Copia de CI


4. Carta de aval de la Institución Patrocinante del becario dirigida a AUCI 


(Sra. Lic. Andrea Vignolo, Director de la Agencia Uruguay de Cooperación
Internacional)



Observaciones:
General Information


Arrival and Departure


Arrival date: Saturday 21.05.2016


Opening date: Sunday 22.05.2016


Closing date: Thursday 2.06.2016


Departure date: Friday 3.06.2016


Participants must arrive at the training center on the arrival date, and leave
on the departure date. Early arrivals/late departures if required, must be
arranged by the participants themselves, directly with the hotel/center, and
must be paid for by the participant him/herself.





For further information, please contact:


The Teaching Center for Trauma Systems, Emergency and Mass Casualty Events at
Rambam Health Care Campus.


Address: HaAliya HaShniya St 8, Haifa


Tel: Tel +972-4-777-1451 Fax: +972-4-777-3235


Email: course_trauma@rambam.health.gov.il


Website: www.rambam.gov.il


